
Ecological Instream Flow:
Being waterly correct!

The Rupert River fl ows downstream 
of Rupert Dam. Hydro-Québec will 
be increasing the amount of water 
released to support spring spawn-
ing beginning in early May, the fi rst 
change since May 2010.

An instream fl ow released year round 
through the spillway gates contributes 
to ensuring Hydro-Québec keeps its 
commitment to preserve fi sh habitat 
and the river’s continued use  for hunt-
ing, fi shing, trapping and boating.

Rupert River Water 
Management Board 

The Board oversees the respect of the 
Ecological Instream Flow regime. The 
Board counts two Cree members—
Mr. Lawrence Jimiken, representing 
Nemaska, and Mr. Thomas Hester, 
representing Waskaganish—as well 
as Mr. Bryan Craik, representing the 
Grand Council of the Crees.

For more information, 
visit www.hydloandfriends.com

Next show: 
Wednesday, May 14, at 8:00 a.m.

Hydlo and Friends is a radio show 
broadcast on JBCCS. Its hosts, Luke 
MacLeod and Luc Duquette, discuss 
the environmental follow-up activities 
related to the Eastmain-1-A/Sarcelle/
Rupert project, as well as the concerns 
of land users with regard to Hydro-
Québec’s facilities and activities.
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